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Over 500 Audubon Elementary students will begin their holiday break today with a little help 
from the Baton Rouge Police Department.  Gifts will be handed out around 10:30am to each 
student by members of the BRPD as part of the annual school adoption event.  This event was 
also made possible by Lambda Kappa Kappa Chapter of ΩΨΦ Fraternity, Inc., Magnolia State 
Peace Officers Association Capital Chapter, Bethany Church Outreach Ministry, Baton Rouge 
Constable's DARE Program, along with members of the public who also contributed to this 
event. 
All media are welcome to attend. 

 


